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Hello, Pro-life Heroes
	A Mother’s Day flier and order form have been e-mailed to Church Representatives. If you have not responded with an estimated need for carnations, please do so ASAP. The deadline is April 20. Expect a call from the Chapter Office if you have not responded prior to receiving these Church Notes. With the pandemic restrictions loosening, most churches should be able to participate. Please let us know even if your church has decided not to participate this year. The pick-up date for Mother’s Day carnations has been set as Saturday, May 8 from 10am-12pm in the parking lot of our office in Livonia. We have included another copy of the Mother’s Day order form in these Church Notes for your convenience.
	After Mother’s Day, the Father’s Day chocolate bar fundraiser is just around the corner. Father’s Day is June 20. There is also another reminder that National Pro-Life T-Shirt Day is Tuesday, April 27.
	The biggest news is that the Wayne County Chapter will be putting on the annual Legislative Luncheon this year on June 19. The Luncheon is typically in the Fall, but with the Lifespan Dinner and Auction featuring Diamond and Silk now moved to October 12, 2021, it made sense to move it up and essentially reverse the timing of the two events. The Luncheon will take place Saturday, June 19 at the Ancient Order of Hibernians (AOH) Hall in Redford. The Luncheon will open doors at 10:30am with the program to begin at 11am. At this point, we are still in the process of contracting our speakers, but rest assured it will be an informative, life-affirming event. Ticket pricing and all relevant details will be e-mailed out by the end of April and included in the June Church Notes. With current social distancing requirements, we can accommodate a capacity of around 100 attendees which is close to our traditional attendance at the luncheon.
	If you or a pro-lifer you know is a Bowler or Golfer, we are looking for volunteers to join our Bowling and Golf event fundraising committees. Both events are in the planning stages for late summer. Please call 734-422-6230 or e-mail our office at wcdr@rtl-lifespan.org or tpruse@milifespan.org to inquire about helping us with these exciting events.
	Keep up all your heroic works to save lives in your own backyards and pray constantly for an end to abortion in the world! 
“It seems to me as clear as daylight that abortion would be a crime.” –Mahatma Gandhi
Enjoy Spring and have a Blessed Easter Season!
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Yours in LIFE, 


Timothy Pruse
Wayne County Chapter Director 
